

Our Lady of the Way Primary School

Phone: (02) 4777 7200
Email: OLOW@parra.catholic.edu.au
Web: http://www.olowemuplains.catholic.edu.au



Emu Plains Community ANZAC Day Service

10th April, 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

This year commemorates the 103rd anniversary of the Gallipoli landing on ANZAC Cove. Our Lady of the Way has been invited to attend the 38th Annual Emu Plains ANZAC Day Service to commemorate this day and remember all those service men and woman who have fought for our country. The involvement of local schools and the wider community is important in ensuring the ANZAC spirit conitunes into the next generation.

All students are invited to attend and participate in the service. This would include wearing the school summer uniform and marching together behind our school banner. We are asking that our school captains are present to lead the march and lay a wreath on the Cenotaph on behalf of our school.

Date: Wednesday 25th April 2018

Address: Emu Plains Guide Hall (cnr Neapean St and Great Western Highway)

Time: 7:50am for an 8:00am start - assemble at the Guide Hall for flag raising ceremony followed by the march to Melrose Park Cenotaph for the ANZAC Day service.

I hope that you can join us as we commemorate and remember as an Emu Plains community.

In partnership,

Emma Mizzi Assistant Principal